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On behalf of our entire Arickaree team, we would like to welcome you to the upcoming 2020-21
school year. It is with great honor and much enthusiasm that we look forward to serving our
students and families as we embark on another new, exciting school year.

As your new superintendent, I want to extend my appreciation and gratitude for the opportunity
to partner with the entire Arickaree school community in providing outstanding learning and
growing opportunities for our students. Arickaree has a long tradition of providing quality,
successful experiences for students and staff. We can celebrate the return of many of our
former students and community members who remember the impactul education offered at
Arickaree and have joined our Arickaree staff team.

I look forward to making connections with students, staff and families throughout the school year
and the positive experiences ahead for our students. We are looking forward to much
collaboration in providing a safe, nurturing environment as well as high quality educational
supports for all of our students.

If we can assist with any upcoming needs as we begin our new year, please don’t hesitate to
reach out! TOGETHER we can MAKE A DIFFERENCE!

My Best,
Lisa Weigel, Superintendent


